GEORGETOWN SQUARE CIVIC CORPORATION NEWSLETTER

Spring 2019

Current Board Members:

John Pickul - President Elizabeth McCall - Vice President

Mauri Norris - Treasurer Jill Pearsall - Secretary Brian Minton - Director

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Please come, meet and visit with your neighbors at the

Annual General Membership Meeting to be held at the pool Sunday, April 28, 2019 at 5:00 p.m.

Your attendance is <u>very important</u> and welcome. No business can be conducted without a quorum present. If your schedule will not allow you to attend, please complete and send your proxy form (attached to the meeting Agenda) with your trusted neighbor.

Please bring a chair.

GSCC WEBSITE

Documents and forms are readily available to you on the Georgetown Square Civic Corporation website. You can access the following information:

- By Laws
- Deed Restrictions
- Meeting Agenda
- Membership Information Form
- Newsletters
- Policies:
 - Payment Plan Policy
 - Records Production Policy
 - Records Retention Policy
- Pool Liability Waiver

Visit

www.GeorgetownSquareCC.com

BOARD MEETINGS

The next Georgetown Square Board meeting will be held

immediately following the Membership meeting on April 28, 2019 at the Georgetown pool

Please note that Board meetings are typically held quarterly in February, May, August and November and the most recent meeting minutes are posted on the bulletin board on the pool fence.



BOARD MEMBER CONTACTS

713-665-1510 John Pickul, President 6508 Kenyon dillpickul@sbcglobal.net Elizabeth McCall. Vice Pres 713-409-1469 emccall@mdanderson.org 6506 Newcastle Mauri Norris, Treasurer 713-201-9995 6504 Kenyon Maurinorris@yahoo.com 713-432-1266 Jill Pearsall, Secretary mont2pear@aol.com 6505 Kenyon 832-641-4103 Brian Minton, Director 4547 Acacia brian.a.minton@gmail.com



LOCAL HELPFUL NUMBERS

Bellaire Police/Animal Control - 713-668-0487
Bellaire Fire Dept - 713-662-8202
Bellaire City Manager - 713-662-8276
Bellaire Development Svcs - 713-662-8230
Bellaire Parks, Rec & Fac - 713-662-8280
Bellaire Public Works - 713-662-8170
CenterPoint/Power Outages - 713-207-2222

GEORGETOWN SQUARE CIVIC CORPORATION NEWSLETTER

Spring 2019



The pool will undergo upgrades starting in May 2019 after which the pool gate code will be changed. This will allow the Board to maintain a safe environment within our community and to receive updated information from our membership.

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

In order to access the pool after the upgrades, complete Pool Liability Waivers and Membership Information forms will be required. Once received, a Board member will provide you with the new gate code. Please do not share the gate code to help support a safe environment. Both documents can be found online at:

https://www.georgetownsquarecc.com/docu ments/

Having this current information allows the Board to provide timely and informative details about the business and activities within our immediate community, including emergency notifications. Once received, please do not share the gate code to help support a safe environment.

Please email the completed forms to mont2pear@aol.com or drop them off to 6505 Kenyon Lane. If you rent your property, please register Tenant information as well so that the Board can contact you in case of emergency. Your information will be kept confidential if requested.

POOL HOURS

Sunday – Thursday, 6:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m. Friday – Saturday, 6:00 a.m. – 11:00 p.m.



POOL USE

As the weather warms up, please refresh your memory on the pool rules associated with use of the community pool:

- NO lifeguard on duty swim at your own risk
- NO glass containers. Metal, plastic or paper only
- NO smoking
- NO pets allowed
- NO barbeque equipment
- NO large pool floats
- NO running NO playing ball, except with inflatable beach balls - NO diving
- Limit four guests per resident. Guests and minors must be accompanied by an adult resident. Unaccompanied guests or minors are subject to arrest and prosecution for trespassing.
- Pool equipment shall only be operated by an authorized person or vendor. The rear gate is for maintenance use only.
- Area safety and cleanliness are every resident's responsibility - please remove your belongings and your trash.
- Babies and young children MUST use swim diapers.
- The pool area entry gate should be closed and secured and all lights and fans turned off when you leave.



HURRICANE PREPARATIONS

Hurricane season starts June 1st. Please make sure you, your family and your home are prepared.

www.readyhoustontx.gov/
www.nhc.noaa.gov/prepare/ready.php